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   20th July 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 14th July 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr Stoddart 96.4% 20 

Second Mr East 96% 55 

Third Mrs McCoy 95.9% 430 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater 95.4% 62 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.5% 175 

 

Reminder - Fun Day – Monday 24th July 

All children who have received less than 5 negative dojo points over the Summer Term 

will be allowed to go on the Fun Day.  Children can wear their own clothes; however, they 

must wear a long sleeved top and long trousers.  Children have been informed by their 

class teacher if they can attend.  Children who are not taking part in the fun day must 

wear their school uniform. 

 

Thank you to the Friends of Windmill Hill who donated the money for ice creams and 

have worked hard all year fundraising for the school.  Thank you also for all the face 

painting that they will be doing on the day!  If you do not want your child to have their 

face painted, please contact school at 9:00am on Monday morning. 

 

If you are interested in joining the Friends of Windmill Hill, please advise the office. 

 

Thank you to Windmill Hill Big Local for also donating money towards the fun day! 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wednesday 26th July at 9.15am in the school hall.  Bring tissues! 

 

Sports Day 

Well done to everyone who took part in the Sports Day.  Everyone tried really hard and 

had a great time!   

 

Menu on Wednesday 26th July 

On Wednesday the kitchen will be cooking Friday’s menu which is fish and chips or pizza 

and chips. 

 

When we return in September we will be on Week 1 of the menu starting on Tuesday – 

chicken curry or cheese and rice flan.  Just a reminder that school meals are £2.40 per 

day.  If you have any arrears, please pay these at the office before Wednesday. 
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St Berteline’s Church 

On Tuesday 25th July, we will be going over to the church for some singing at 10.00am.  

All parents are welcome to join us. 

 

Community Library 
Thank you to all who visited the library on Wednesday.  The library will continue next 

year and will be open on the following dates: 

 

Wednesday 13th September 

Wednesday 11th October 

Wednesday 8th November 

Wednesday 6th December 

 

Celebration Assembly 

When we return in September, the first celebration assembly will be on Friday 15th 

September.   

 

If your child has been nominated as Star of the Week, the earliest that we can notify 

you of this is on Thursday at 3.30pm.  This will allow you to make arrangements if you 

would like to attend the assembly on Friday morning. 

 

Please can you supply the office with an up to date contact email address.  The easiest 

way to gather this information is to email Mrs Towers in the school office.  The address 

is admin.windmillhill@halton.gov.uk.  Please include your child’s name in the email. 

 

Summer Holidays 

The last day of term is Wednesday 26th July.  School will finish at 1.30pm.  

 

School reopens on Tuesday 5th September; however, the office is open on Monday 4th 

September for uniform sales.  The uniform shop will not be open on Tuesday 5th 

September. 

 

All uniform orders already received, are now ready for collection. 

 

 

May I wish everyone a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you all back at 

school on Tuesday 5th September. 

 

Many thanks for all your support during my first year as headteacher! 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
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